
Minutes, Work Session 

Town of Canterbury 

Board of Selectmen 

April 15, 2013 

 

Selectmen Present: Bob Steenson 

Tyson Miller  

   Cheryl Gordon  

Others:   Fire Chief Pete Angwin 

   Deputy Fire Chief Jon Camire   

  

Working Session Meeting opened 11:00 am at the Municipal Building.  A discussion and 

demonstration took place regarding the appropriate use of fire vehicle Utility 1.  It was 

determined that said vehicle is likely to be unsuitable for regular routine calls to residents for 

inspections and general assistance unless special circumstances dictated.  Reasons cited were, 

cost of operation and fuel, time and inconvenience of transferring necessary equipment form 

Chief’s truck to Utility 1 and age of Utility 1 being such that is be best preserved for fire and off-

road emergencies. 

New Business:  Jim Sawicki and Adrianne Hutchinson joined the meeting.  A brief discussion 

occurred regarding appointing Adrianne as an alternate to the Regional Waste Coop.  Straw vote 

taken.  Formal vote to be taken at next regular BOS meeting. 

Meeting adjoined at 11:45 am. 

 

 


